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20 September 2018 

Australian Energy Market Commission 
PO Box A2449 
SYDNEY SOUTH NSW 1235 

Dear Australian Energy Market Commission 

Powershop Australia Pty Ltd ( ) thanks the Australian Energy Market Commission 
( ) for the opportunity to provide comments on the estimated meter reads draft rule 
determination. 

Powershop is satisfied with the drafting of the National Energy Retail Rules as detailed in the Draft 
National Energy Retail Amendment (Estimated meter reads) Rule 2018 No. 3.  
 

Powershop believe the AEMC has sufficiently balanced customer experience and implementation 
costs effectively to meet the desired outcome of the rule change.     

If you have any queries or would like to discuss any aspect of this submission please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Operations Manager  
Powershop Australia Pty Ltd   


